
 
 

 

BOARD OF STUDIES OF THE DEPARTMENT (BSD)                  

DEPARTMENT OF ENGLISH, DHANAMANJURI UNIVERSITY 

 

N O T I F I C A T I O N 

Imphal, the 27th February, 2025 

 

No. 01/BSD-ENG/2025/07(Pt.1): In continuation to this office notification even no. dated, Imphal, 

the 25th  February, 2025, regarding the declaration of the Qualifying Entrance Test (QET) result for 

Pre-Ph.D. Course in English 2024, it is hereby informed to all the qualified candidates that they may 

present their Research Proposal by Power Point Presentation (PPT) mode. Further, for the smooth 

arrangement and convenience, they are informed to: 

1. Submit PPT slides (not more than 10) latest by 05.00 pm of 2nd March, 2025 (Sunday), 

mentioning name, roll number and scheduled date of presentation & personal interview. 

2. Presentation by PPT mode is optional. 

3. Even if presentation is done by PPT mode, candidates need to bring 05 (five) hard copies of 

their research proposal. 

4. Submit your file containing PPT slides to WhatsApp no. 8787482373. 

 

  

                                             

                                                 (Dr. R.K. Sangsari Devi)                         

Copy to:                                                                                         Chairperson, BSD, Dept. of English 

1. P.S. to the Vice Chancellor, DMU 

2. Dean, School of Humanities, DMU 

3. P.A. to the Registrar, DMU 

4. Finance Officer, DMU 

5. Controller of Examinations, DMU 

6. Webmaster for uploading in the university website 

7. Notice Board 

8. Guard file 

 


